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NSSS MEETS THE 2nd and 4th SATURDAY OF EACH MONTH,
IN ROOM 203 OF THE PHYSICS BUILDING, UNIVERSITY OF
NEVADA.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND.

September, 1985

As you can see by the new officer list we noéw have
a new, ‘somewhdat, group of officials that will run the
Nevada Stamp Study Society for the next year or two. We
hope that this will lead to a more active and healty club,
A club should never stand still or maintain a steady level,
there is always room for improvement.

As past President, I, want to thank all of you for
your support and cooperation., The President's task was
not easy and demands a lot of time, so the help I received
from you members was most apprecilative. We increased our
membership over the last two years, we increased our active
participation by you members to the meetings, and we increased
our financial strength. as well. I thank you for doing the
job. -
There 1is always a need for new ideas for programs, events,
and ways to improve the club. Please feel free to speak up
and make you wants known to the board members. Already I
have received several new ideas from some of the members about
programs, which will be reveiwed at the next board meeting.
So keep presenting them to us.

On Sept. 7th, we will have our annual picnic, at the Rock
St. park, at 11:00 a.m. It will last until you want to leave.
The club will bring the meat, and the drinks. If each member
or family will bring either a salad for 6 or a desert for 6,
that will round out the food. Some of you may want to bring
the condiments, please do so. Check will Ruthe Dreiling, first,
as she will be able to keep a balance on the items being
brought to the picnic. Ruthe's phone no. is 359-2030

The following weekend will the Reno Air Races and all days,
except, Thurs, have been filled by the alloted number, 3, by
volunteers. We need one more veolunteer for Thurs. If you can
find a way to help, please cgll me at home. 786-8071 We plan
to make this event a fine source of-help for purchasing our new
frames. '

Some shows that will be available to us in the near future
are as follows:

Sept. 7-8 East Bay Collector's Club.
11th and Broadway, Oakland, CA

Nov. 9~10,Sunyvale Community Center, 550 E, Remingtén Dr.,
Sunnyvale, CA, SUNPEX

Convention Center,

Nov. 2-3, SACAPEX, Scottish Rite Temple, 6151 H. Street,
Sacramento, CA. Tt is east of the freeway US99,as you are heading
south.




General Meeting, July 27, 1985

The meeting was opened by President Bill Brew,
The on-time drawing of covers was won by Bill Brew.

Dick Dreiling read complimentary letters from the American Topical Assoc,
the American Philatelic Soclety., A letter from "Pick" Hobson, thanking
our society for his award, was also read.

A motion was made by Nan Bittner, and seconded by Don Shultz that we order
100 frames to be used in 1985 when The Ametrican Philateliec Society meets
with us, passed. :

Ruthe Dreiling made a motion and Laura seconded it, that we send a copy
. of each issue of Linn 5§ newspaper to the Washoe County Library. It was
passed,

A mini-auction was conducted by Dick Dreiling.

Jack Barriage presented a very interasting slide show of his and his wife
Pat's trip to the Canal Zone.

Al Shay won the raffle.
Meeting adjoeurned.
General Meeting, Aug.10,1985

The meeting was opened by Bill Brew. The on-time prize, two sets
of United Natlons stamps, was won by Dave Starr.

A letter was read from Stamp Frames, regarding frames. There will be 100 units
@ $96.00 ea. and we have until Dec. 31 to raise % of the money. The frames
come in two parts per box with the plastic 16-page units. .

Ruthe Dreiling read a letter from Mrs, Rosemary Atkins of Arnold, CA, with
thanks for a good show, and asking about ordering frames, etc. We are selling
our frames at $75.00 ea.

Gus Geiger made a motion to put the purchase of frames in the hands of this
year's show chairman and next year's ex—chalrman and committee, This was
seconded by Catherine Cole and passed.

Jack Barriage suggested we order post cards to be sold at the Air Races along
with the  covers. Al made a motion to this effect, and it was seconded by
Laura Brew, The motion passed.

It was announced by Bill that the picnic-will be at the park at Rock Blvd and
the Truckee River on Saturday, Sept. 7th,-at 11:00 a.m. and the Air Races will
be on Sept. 12, 13, 14 and 15. He asked for volunteers to help at the races.
The raffle drawing, with a prize of $7.00 was won by Catherine Cole.

A mini-auction was conducted by Al Greene.

Bill asked all to let him know how they felt about member's bourse; philatelic
auctions,and white elephant sales. Please write down what the members wanted
and give them to him.

The meeting was adjourned.



